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Following are highlights for the month of November 2015 

 

 Attended the “Songs for Syria Concert” performed by DALA at Mary Ward 

Secondary School 

 Participated in the annual OAPCE Toronto “Parent Summit” at the CEC 

 Attended the annual Fr. Patrick Fogarty Awards Dinner organized by the 

Canadian Education Foundation of Ontario (CEFO) 

 Served dinner, along with the Director of Education and other staff, to 

students and family members during the “Newcomer Conference” which 

was organized by our Community Relations Department 

 Delivered greetings at the annual Elementary Principals and Vice-Principals’ 

Retirement Dinner  

 Attended the annual Cardinal’s Dinner at the Metro Toronto Convention 

Centre 

 Participated in a radio interview on CFRB 1010 regarding the issue of 

secondary students receiving a 35% mark 

 Visited St. Malachy Catholic Elementary School to celebrate the opening of 

the school’s new wing 

 Spoke at the Elementary Principals and Vice-Principals’ annual Business 

Luncheon held at St. Bonaventure Church Hall 


